
SCHOOL COUNCIL MEETING 

Date 14/06/2023 

Present Mrs Clarke, Mrs Iqbal, Eesa Javed, Khadija Iqbal, Zunaira Shafiq , Sana 
Bano, Amina Majid, Tehreem, Haider Ali, Imaan Yusaf and Mohammed 
Haseeb Ali. 

 

 The children have asked if we can have some new clubs in September: Drama Club, 

Dodgeball and Art Club. 

 As some children in school are still learning to tell the time, they would like to know 

if the clock in the hall, which has roman numerals on it, can be replaced with a clock 

with numbers.  Also, it would be nice if they could have a supersized clock so it is 

easier to see. 

 The year 6 children have asked if they could have a non-uniform week during the last 

week of term. 

 They would also like to know if they can have a special year 6 leaver’s lunch. 

 Some of the children would like to know if we could have a ’summer sun’ themed 

non-uniform day to raise money for school funds. 

 Years 5 and 6 would like to know if their classrooms could have air conditioning. 

 The children have asked if they can have a fan for every classroom as they get very 

hot during this time of year. 

 The year 2 children would like some new skipping ropes for the front yard at 

lunchtime.  They have also asked if they could have a mini trim trail or something 

similar to other outdoor areas around school. 

Thank you children for your contributions. 

 

 


